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Thank you Mr. President. 

My delegation highly recognizes the leadership and significant contribution made by Switzerland in the international human rights issues. 
We are pleased to observe the fact that the empowerment of local governments could lead to true democracy and the effective engagement of civil societies in Switzerland. It also deserves attention that Switzerland is taking anti-discrimination measures and programmes such as the Confederation Service against Racism. We note with appreciation the Federal Council’s efforts to expedite the execution of asylum procedures and to provide legal protection for the asylum seekers.
 With these efforts and the progress in mind, my delegation would like to make two recommendations: 
· First, facilitate effective coordination between the Confederation, the cantons and civil society to ensure the compatibility of popular initiatives with its obligations under international human rights. 

· Second, continue to examine all potential risks of human rights violations which rejected asylum seekers may face when they are deported to other countries, especially in cases where asylum-seekers’ children are concerned.  
We wish Switzerland all the success in its third UPR review.  

Thank you. /END/

